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Monday,	May	11,	2020	
	

Dear	Parents/Carers,	
	
I	hope	you	and	your	families	remain	safe	and	all	well.		This	is	our	weekly	communication	to	ensure	
that	everyone	is	kept	up	to	date,	this	is	a	much	shorter	update	than	normal	given	that	there	has	been	
little	change	in	a	number	of	areas	since	my	letter	last	week.	
	
School	Closure	arrangements	
	
This	letter	was	prepared	on	Thursday	7th	May	and	as	with	everyone,	we	are	expecting	a	Government	
announcement	over	the	weekend.	 	We	do	not	know	what	this	will	say	about	schools	at	this	stage.		
Once	we	have	any	information	about	reopening	of	schools,	we	will	communicate	plans	to	parents.		
Please	be	assured	the	safety	of	your	children	and	our	staff	will	be	our	number	one	priority	at	all	times	
and	all	plans	will	take	into	consideration	the	relevant	guidance	on	social	distancing.	
	
Free	School	Meals	
	
Meals	will	be	available	for	collection	each	week;	we	will	confirm	collection	times	during	the	holiday	
period	in	due	course.			
	
Work	at	home	
	
Please	continue	to	submit	any	requests	for	work	or	materials	through	the	form	on	the	website.		For	
older	children	some	work	 is	also	provided	via	Google	Classroom.	 	We	will	not	set	work	for	holiday	
periods	or	bank	holidays.	
	
IT	access	for	certain	students	
	
Please	 be	 reassured	 that	 orders	 have	 been	 placed	 for	 IT	 access	 in	 line	 with	 Government	
announcements,	none	of	this	equipment	has	arrived	in	school	for	distribution	at	this	stage.	
	
Thank	you	once	again	for	your	support	at	this	time,	if	you	have	any	queries	which	are	not	covered	by	
this	letter,	drop	us	an	email	on	generalenquiries@unity.fcat.org.uk	and	we	will	respond.	
	

Yours	sincerely,		

			
Mr	S	Cooke	
Headteacher	


